
From: Elaine Weinreb
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Concerning: Morris Coastal Development Permit and Special Permit Record Number PLN-13908-CDP Assessor’s

Parcel Number (APN) 515-271-024 1277 Stagecoach Road, Trinidad
Date: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 6:40:29 PM

Public Comment:

Hello there! Have you ever heard of climate change? Have you ever heard
of drought? So you want to remove a large number of big trees that soak
up carbon dioxide, and moreover are located near a stream, that would
affect the groundwater availability of the area? Trees that are within an
ESHA?

Apparently the neighbors are worried for good reason, and you should
take their concerns into account.

What makes this even more ridiculous is the county’s present need for
low-cost housing. Is it worth all this environmental sacrifice just to make
one or two more fancy country-club type houses? I don’t think so.

Please do not approve this ill-thought project.

Elaine Weinreb

Trinidad, CA 95570
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